
 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE:  Wednesday, December 24, 2014 

Contact:  Christi Lewis, Community Education; 693-5730 or clewis@gloucesterva.info 

 

 

LOCAL OFFICE CLOSINGS 

 

 
All Gloucester county offices, circuit courts, and DMV customer service centers will be closed beginning at noon on 

Wednesday and remaining closed on Thursday and Friday, December 25th & 26th in observance of Christmas Day.  

 

In observance of New Year’s Day county offices, courts and DMV customer service centers will be closed January 1st and 

2nd.  

 

Gloucester libraries will close at 5 p.m. on Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve and remain closed Thursday and Friday, but 

will be open for the weekend. 

 

Post offices are closed December 24th and remain closed on December 25th, reopening on Friday, December 26th. 

 

Gloucester’s waste facilities and the E-ZPass office will be closed on December 25th and January 1st only. 
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